


Uniform and how to buy 
it!

The school uniform, worn by all children, is an important and distinctive feature of the school. We place 
an emphasis on achieving high standards of dress and appearance because we believe it encourages the 

children to take pride in themselves and their school. 

Our Priorities
• Good Quality
• Consistent from year to year
• Accessible to all

How we do this
• In-House sale of bespoke items
• General items available from most 

retail outlets including supermarkets.
• Stock available on purchase.
• Online payment system - ParentPay



The fun bit!

Measure at home 

Order online

Collect on days 

below

9am - 2pm

• 25- 29 July 22

• 29 August - 2nd 

September 22

Take lots of pictures 

to treasure!

Keep tags on until 

you are certain of 

fit!

Label or Mark 

everything!

Corpus Christi Catholic School Uniform Shop 

(parentpay.com)



Breakfast & After School Club

Eligible from Reception to Year 

6

Fees:

• BC £5 per day 7.30- 8.45am

• ASC £13 per day 3.10 - 6.00pm

• Starts on the 19th September 

for Reception children.

• Payable on ParentPay



After School Activities

Eligible from Reception to Year 6 

Fees vary from £50 - £120 per term

• Ballet (Tuesday) £55.00 per term 

• Little legs (Wednesday) £50.00 per 

term 

• Payable on ParentPay

To apply

Questionnaire will go out termly and you 

register your preferences. Applications 

will only be considered for those with 

clear balances. 



The children are taken on 

regular trips locally and 

further afield depending on 

what they are covering in 

the curriculum.   

Educational Trips

We also have a wide range 

of educational visitors, 

theatre groups and visiting 

activities that we arrange 

for the children throughout 

the year.

We ask for a donation of £40 per year to cover 

the cost of these activities.

This is payable on ParentPay



The Royal Academy of Music is delighted to be working with Corpus Christi on its first ever Community First Strings 

Experience (CFSE) programme.

Transporting our well-established early years strings programme for 4-7 year olds to the primary based in Brixton is a 

fantastic opportunity to share our teaching skills with the wider community. It began in September 2021 with a series of 

musical foundation classes at Reception and will build over 3 years with each individual child learning a stringed 

instrument.

By 2024, 180 children from Corpus Christi will have been involved in the programme which will also train teachers at the 

school to deliver it for years to come.

Parental Contribution to this programe is £60 per annum

£20 per term

Payable on ParentPay 



• Our school payment system, all services are paid for through you ParentPay Account.

• Please activate your account on receipt of your letter. 

• We also use ParentPay to email out so please keep your account details up to date.

Top Tip:  Set up low balance reminders to prompt you to top up your 
account. 

ParentPay - Leading Cashless Payment System for Schools

Take a look around even before you get your letter 

https://www.parentpay.com/


The Team 
Mrs Tatton 

Office Administrator
• Admissions

• Pupil Data

• Communication 

• Extended Day and Music 

Requests

• FSM/Pupil Premium Eligibility 

Mrs Smith 

Finance Officer 
• Fees, music, nursery, extended 

day

• Childcare vouchers; set up and 

queries.

Ms Ruiz 

School Business Manager
• Income recovery

• Concessions & Welfare 

• Health & Safety and Facilities

• Parents Association

• Trust Fund  



We are here to help!


